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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Texas redistricting at this
time, mid-census, in order to
bow to pressure from the
current occupant of the white
house, who is afraid of losing
power, is asinine.
Claims that the currently drawn
districts are racist was proven
false in court after the 2020
census. Drawing new districts
now on the other hand would
definitely be both racist and
solely politically motivated.
Drawing new maps to get rid of
5 democratic seats to try and
silence black and brown voters
is cowardly and anti-
democratic.
Texas was once a bastion for
freedom and independence with
legislators who had backbones
and whose voices meant
something to the people they
represented. Bowing to the
whims of a wanna-be
authoritarian instead of
listening to actual Texans is
not leading, it is political
theater, and I for one am tired
of this clownish behavior.  I
am fully against any attempt to
redraw Texas district maps at
this time.






